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Shared Ending


Our next shared ending takes place on Wednesday 22nd November.  This is when you are welcomed into your child’s class and they can share with you some of what they have been learning.  We hope to see you then.





Wet  & Frosty Mornings


When it is very cold or raining/snowing it would be appreciated if children are not sent to school too early.


If the weather is very poor on a school morning, pupils are brought in from 8.45 onwards.  They come into the school hall where they sit in their classes and are supervised by staff. 


It is not necessary for parents to stay but, if you choose to, please leave the hall sharply when the bell rings so we can move the children without causing a crush.


Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather.





New School Update  


All staff had the opportunity to meet the new Headteacher, Mrs Derryth Hope, on the last day of term.  Mrs Hope is due to take up her post in January 2018 when I am sure she will undertake to meet and get to know the children.  There is still no update regarding the name of the new school.





An email was sent regarding information about the end of this School session.  As a reminder it has been requested of the Scottish Government to allow the school to close on Monday 25th June to allow for the move into the new school. I will let you know as soon as this is confirmed.














Important Dates


Nov


15th	P5 visit to Dumfries museum


17th	P3/4 Assembly


22nd	2.30Shared Finish


22nd	5.30-6.30 P7 Transition Meeting @ Dumfries College


23rd	3.15 Parent Council Meeting


23rd	7-8pm P 7 Transition Meeting @ Dumfries College


24th	P7 Curling


26th	Christmas Lights Switch on in Dumfries P6/7 singing at 4.15pm (details to follow)


DEC


1st	Reports come out


1st	P6/7 Singing at Easterbrooke Hall


4th	P6 Curling


6th 	2.15 Brew and Biscuit (note change of time)


11th	11.30 P5-7 Dumfries Ice Bowl


14th	1.30&6.00 Christmas Show


18th	1.30: P5-7 Christmas Party


19th	Pr.1 & Pr.7 Pantomime Trip


19th	1.30	Pr3 & Pr.4 Christmas Party


20th 	1.00 Nursery Party


21st	9.30	Pr.1 & Pr.2 Christmas Party











Christmas Show


Our Christmas show this year is “Bethlehem – The Musical”.  There will be 2 performances on Thursday 14th December, 1.30 and 6.00.  Tickets are £2 each. As before all families are offered 2 tickets.  If there are any left they are then open to everyone with priority given to Pr.1 and 7.  All pupils are involved in the show.  A letter with further details and requests for tickets will be issued at the end of November.
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Shared Endings





Yellow Letters





If any letters come home in future on yellow paper this means they MUST be returned to school as soon as possible. 


 Thank you for your co-operation
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